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12. Correspondence  

a) Correspondence received from Debbie Fielding, dated October 13, 2021, 
regarding Application for Minor Variance – 1079 Finch Street. 
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b) Correspondence received from Thomas Fielding, dated October 13, 2021, 
regarding Application for a Minor Variance – 1079 Finch Street. 
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Debbie Fielding   
Sent: October 13, 2021 2:39 PM 
To: Ochej,Derek <dochej@cityofkingston.ca> 
Cc: Thomas Fielding  
Subject: Minor Variance Comments - File Number D13-051-2021 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
 
 
 
I am responding to the request for public comment regarding the above-noted minor 
variance application submitted by Tony Silva and Crystal Burgess.  The application is to 
increase the size of a deck in their rear yard (1079 Finch St., Kingston) around their 
above-ground swimming pool from 30 to 90 square metres. 
 
I have reviewed the information provided by the City of Kingston in its letter dated 
October 1/21 (Committee of Adjustment - Notice of a Public Meeting October 18/21, File 
D13-051-2021) and have no objections to the proposed size of the deck. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Debbie Fielding 
1074 Finch St. 
Kingston ON  K7P 3C1 
cell:   
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-----Original Message----- 
From: Fielding, Thomas   
Sent: October 13, 2021 6:20 PM 
To: Ochej,Derek <dochej@cityofkingston.ca> 
Subject: RE: Minor Variance Comments - File Number D13-051-2021 
 
CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when 
opening attachments or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 
 
 
 
Good Evening Mr. Ochej, 
 
I am responding to the request for public comment regarding the above-noted minor 
variance application submitted by Tony Silva and Crystal Burgess.  The application is to 
install a deck in their rear yard at 1079 Finch St., Kingston) around their above-ground 
swimming pool with a variance to increase the size of the deck from 30 to 90 square 
metres. 
 
I have reviewed the information provided by the City of Kingston in its letter dated 
October 1/21 (Committee of Adjustment - Notice of a Public Meeting October 18/21, File 
D13-051-2021) and have no objections to the proposed size of the deck. 
 
    Thank you, 
 
    Tom Fielding 
    1074 Finch St. 
    Kingston ON  K7P 3C1 
    cell:   
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